

October 17, 2024

Dear Pastor.

It has been my joy and privilege to watch God's hand on Rocky and Melanie Hall and their family in Ghana since January of 2017. They hit the ground running upon arrival and have been faithfully ministering to the deaf in a major way. To see how many have been saved, discipled and incorporated into the local church is such an encouragement! The Halls are hard-working, selfless, soulwinning servants of God. As their pastor, I could not be more proud.

Now, God has opened the door for them to purchase property that will allow them to reach more souls, educate saints and train countless servants for God's glory. Their church has led the way in giving for this endeavor, and that is a HUGE sacrifice!

Would you read their letter, view the video and prayerfully consider giving towards this project? The money must be raised by November 30 in order to secure the land. I assure you that it is a worthy investment of your missions dollars.

Please feel to reach out to me or to the Halls should you have any questions. Any gifts can be sent directly through their missions agency.

Thank you for your consideration.

God bless!

Dr. Kenny Baldwin

Senior Pastor, Crossroads Baptist Church